
Public Reporting Burden Statement for ASSIST:

In accordance with Executive Order 12862, the National Performance Review, and good 
management practices, NOAA offices want to determine whether their customers are satisfied 
with the services and products they are receiving, and whether they have suggestions as to how 
the services and products may be improved or made more useful. The information will be used 
to improve NOAA's products and services.

No confidentiality can be provided for responses, and you need not supply your name or 
address. 

A Federal agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, nor 
shall a person be subject to a penalty for failure to comply with an information collection subject 
to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 unless the information collection 
has a currently valid OMB Control Number. The approved OMB Control Number for this 
information collection is 0648-0007. Without this approval, we could not conduct this 
information collection. Public reporting for this information collection is estimated to be 
approximately 30 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching 
existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing 
the information collection. All responses to this information collection are voluntary. Send 
comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this information collection, 
including suggestions for reducing this burden to the Matthew Kroll, Office of Coast Survey, 
Office 6304, SSMC3, Silver Spring, MD, 20832.


